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My local community has just  been informed of your intention to have a 25 year time limit 

to resume Gravesites. 

 

I am opposed to this. 

 

My five year old son was buried in 1999. I have a family plot next to him. 

We visit often. He has a permanent headstone and memorial.  

Other deceased neighbours have similar plots and their families are regular visitors. 

I fail to understand how this regulation would work. 

It us understood cemeteries are filling up fast and land is a valuable commodity.  

However this is not the correct way to deal with the situation.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Sandra Prior 


